
06/10/2018 

MS virginia kenney 
ST 
NSW 
peteandginny@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

My family and I object to this unacceptable proposal. We have lived in close proximity to the 
RSL 'War Vets' for many years and patiently weathered the significant changes brought about 
by the constant development at the RSL 'Village'. We have seen our once child safe street 
become an increasingly busy access route to the 'War Vets' and have never complained. 
However, this proposal has us seeing red! There is already a telecommunications tower 
located within the Collaroy Plateau and Wheeler Heights general area and we have no need 
for a second! There is absolutely no benefit to the many families living in proximity to the 
proposed new tower. It seems the sole reason for this tower, is to service the new development 
of the 'Dardanelles' and if so, should be located down in that area and not up by young families 
and a stones throw from a primary school! I am very concerned about the future health issues 
that may well affect those that could be living within close proximity to the proposed tower. 
Particularly young families. It is a valid concern given that the microwave emissions from 
mobile phone towers are known to potentially interfere with the body's own EMFs and can 
cause health issues not limited to but including: headaches, cardiovascular stress, birth 
defects, fertility issues and Cancer clusters. Given the fact that time has a way of eventually 
unveiling the truth of harmful exposures and forces those that inflicted this exposure to take 
responsibility, is the Council really prepared to weather the storm that may happen down the 
track - merely to accommodate the ever-expanding RSL 'War Vets'. I believe alternatives (that I 
am aware do exist) should be sought. 
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